
 

 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

TYPHOON EXPLORATION ANNOUNCES THE PUBLICATION OF THE NI 43-101 REPORT  
ON THE FAYOLLE PROPERTY 

  
Laval, Canada, July 13, 2015 – Typhoon Exploration Inc. (TSX-V : TYP) (the «society») is pleased to announce that the 

publication of the NI 43-101 Technical Report on the Fayolle Property is now available on Sedar at www.sedar.com and on our 
website at www.typhoonexploration.com. 
  
During the fall of 2013 and summer 2014, prospection, channel sampling, MMI soil survey and magnetometric survey were 
carried out on the Fayolle property. A total of 175 samples from the prospection, 300 channel samples, 1035 soil samples and 
231 km of magnetometric survey were completed. In this work, several significant gold values were obtained on the             
Cinco showing (4.08 g/t Au and 2.82 g/t Au (rock sample), 0.8 g/t Au over 13.7 meters (channel)) and Wang area (2.2 g/t Au 
(rock sample)). 
 
During the winter of 2014, a drilling program totaling 4,202 meters was conducted and supervised by Hecla Quebec Inc. in the 
eastern part of the Fayolle deposit and on the Mc Donald and Cinco showings. The results of drill holes realized in these three 
areas show similar lithologies. This is sometimes altered and brecciated komatiitic flows with lamprophyre dykes and altered 
intermediate intrusions. Some sedimentary units were intersected between komatiitic lavas. In the area of the Fayolle deposit, 
the best value obtained was 1.6 g/t Au over 3.1 meters, including 3.6 g/t Au over 1.1 meter in drill hole FAX-14-65. In the area of 
the Mc Donald showing, a value of 0.8 g/t Au over 0.9 meter was obtained in drill hole FAX-14-75. Finally, in the area of the new 
discovery, the Cinco showing, located 2 km east of the Fayolle deposit, the best values were 2.6 g/t Au over 8.2 meters,          
2.5 g/t Au over 6.2 meters, 16.5 g/t Au 0.8 meter and 2.4 g/t Au over 3.0 meters in drill holes FAX-14-71 and FAX-14-72 
respectfully. 
 
The NI 43-101 Technical Report summarizes all the past exploration efforts that were completed on the Fayolle Property up to 
now and includes future exploration work recommendations. 
 
 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

 
An Annual General Meeting of Typhoon Exploration Inc. will be held August 17, 2015 at 11h00 a.m., in the Montmorency room 
of the Laurentian Bank, located at 1699, Le Corbusier Blvd., Laval, QC. 

 
 
 

QUALIFIED PERSON 

 
Mr. Daniel Gaudreault, P. Eng., (OIQ), of Geologica Groupe-Conseil Inc., is the qualified person in accordance with the National 
Instrument 43-101 rules and has verified the technical content of this press release.  

 
 
 

Contact and Information 
 

David Mc Donald, Tel: 450.622.4066 
dmcdonald@explorationtyphon.com 
www.explorationtyphon.com 

 
 
 

Forward-Looking Statements 
 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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